
Town of Auburn 
Police Department Storage & Garage Project 

October 15, 2018 
Town Hall 
6:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
( ) Call to Order  
 
 
( ) Review and Discussion of Potential Project 
 
 
( ) General Discussion – Timing of Project 2019 or 2020 
 
 
( ) Schedule Next Meeting 
 
 
( ) Other Business 
 
 
( ) Adjourn 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: “Any person with a disability who wishes to attend this public meeting and needs 
to be provided reasonable accommodations in order to participate, please contact the 
Board of Selectmen’s Secretary at (603) 483-5052 x100, so that arrangements can be 
made.” 


